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The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to His Excellency, Ambassador Izben C. Williams, Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, to respectfully request, through his good offices, the postponement of the First Meeting of High-Level National Authorities on Natural Disaster Reduction and Risk Management, scheduled for March 26 and 27, 2008.

This Diplomatic Mission will announce a possible date for this important meeting in a future communiqué.

The Permanent Mission of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., March 10, 2008
His Excellency
Ambassador Izben C. Williams
Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security
Organization of American States
Washington, D.C.
Cc:  His Excellency, Ambassador Cornelius A. Smith, Chair of the OAS Permanent Council
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